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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR 

July 6, 2020 
 
 

Dr. Darryll Pines 
President 
University of Maryland, College Park 
1101 Main Admin Building 
College Park, MD 20742 
 
Dear Darryll: 
 

This is to officially inform you that the Board of Regents, meeting in closed session on 
June 19, 2020 via Zoom, approved for the University of Maryland, College Park, the request to 
rename the University of Maryland’s Department of Women’s Studies to the Harriet Tubman 
Department of Women, Gender, and Sexuality Studies. 

 
   Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 
   Jay A. Perman 
   Chancellor 
 
JAP/weo 
 
cc: Leonard Raley 
 Marianne Horrigan 
 Denise Wilkerson 


